From: registrar

Sent: August-25-17 2:44 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:55 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Doris Schomberg

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please do not allow any more increases on Hydro One. The people of Ontario are already paying too much for their
power. If these increase is allowed to pass you will be destroying a lot on families and businesses in Ontario.

-- Attachment --





